







headsherald

SIR THOMAS BOTELER CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL, GRAMMAR SCHOOL ROAD, WARRINGTON, WA4 1JL 🕴 01925 636414 🕴 INFO@BOTELER.ORG.UK

VOLUME 30 | DATE 22ND APRIL 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you are well and enjoyed the Easter Holiday.

Y9 Vaccines

The Year 9 Td/IPV & MenACWY vaccinations are taking place in school on Tuesday 3rd May. Letters were sent out back in March and a reminder was sent out earlier on this week. If you have any questions or concerns please let us know.

Sports Fixtures and Clubs

Tuesday 26th April Year 7 Rugby v Bridgewater High School (away) Athletics Club - Track and Field. All year groups welcome

Wednesday 27th April

Year 10 Rugby Tri series tournament @ Sir Thomas Boteler v St. Gregs and Kings Leadership Academy

Thursday 28th April

Summer of Sport begins - come and try Rounders, Tennis, Cricket and many more. All Years welcome. 3 - 4.15pm on the school field.

Youth Event

A Youth Event at Grappenhall Community Centre has been created, designed to help get Youths off the streets and give them a safe environment to socialise in. It is a dynamic idea of a dance class in one side of the large function room and a PT session on the other alongside music and drinks and snacks available for purchase. The event is Friday 29th April. Please follow the link below for more details. The age range is 12-17 but this is more of a guideline rather than a strict age limit. It is a free, non-profit community event and the organiser is aiming to make this a regular occurrence. https://bit.ly/37CZdll

School holiday dates

The school holiday dates for academic year 2023/24 have now been confirmed and are on our school website. They can also be found by clicking this link: www.boteler.org.uk/term-dates

School events

Monday 25th April

A small group of Year 8 students will be going to CARE UK Charity to pack hygiene and family supplies for Ukraine refugees.

Tuesday 26th April

Year 11 students who are interested in applying for apprenticeship will meet with Warrington Vale Royal for advice and support.

Thursday 28th April

Year 9 students will complete their Ambassador training.

Good news

We have members of staff who have been completing external qualifications and I am pleased to say they have all been successful:

Ms Owen – Business Manager Qualification

Mr Iqbal – National Professional Qualification for Senior Leader

Ms Coleclough - National Professional Qualification for Senior Leader

Mrs Butcher – National Professional Qualification for Middle Leadership

Mr Speak - National Professional Qualification for Middle Leadership

With very best wishes

Beverley Scott -Herron

Headteacher